
Greetings: 

Please accept this email as a reminder and invitation to attend tonight’s Economic Development 

Strategic Plan (EDSP) public input session in the Nowak Room of the Town Office Building regarding 

development in the Epping Road Corridor.  The 6 – 9:00 PM meeting will encompass such corridor-

specific issues as infrastructure, land challenges, traffic, existing and potential uses, and others.  

Regional developers and large-parcel land-owners will be present.  An Epping Road Corridor fact sheet 

and maps can be found in the EDSP section (under the Business heading) on the Town of Exeter’s 

website.   

A questionnaire 

(http://exeternh.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/epping_road_corridor_questionnaire.pdf) is 

also available for stakeholders who are unable to attend.  Public input participants are encouraged to 

print and fill out the questionnaire as well.  Questionnaires should be deposited in the Economic 

Development Director’s mailbox at the Town Office Building (this will be noted on the website 

subsequent to tonight’s meeting). 

Questionnaires and Fact Sheets will be available at the public input session.  Maps will be shown on the 

projector at the meeting. 

Thank you, 

Darren Winham 
Economic Development Director 

http://exeternh.gov/sites/default/files/fileattachments/epping_road_corridor_questionnaire.pdf

